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Pemission to Riverlide Pork

To Whom it may concern:

This letter is to give permission to Top p Training for the use of Riverside
11A.M.-4 P.M. for a charityPark in Roscoe, lL on July t3th 2024,

event/Scholarship fundraiser.

Sincerely,

Brian LaPier

President, RRL Junior lndian Football and Cheer


